
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Panola County Commissioners’ Court will hold  a Public Hearing on

August 7, 2018 at 1:30 o’clock p.m. in the Commissioners’ Courtroom in the

Panola County Courthouse to discuss lowering the speed limit on Panola

County Road #3371. Interested parties are invited to attend and participate.

Notice dated July 24, 2018.
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